
Welcome Future Wombats!
Hello!
We are excited that your kindergarten student will be joining the WGA Kinder Wisdom on July
19th YAY!

We know this is a decision that you have not taken lightly and are anxious to prepare your
child for their first day of school. We are looking forward to meeting your child at our
Wombat Camp on July 17th from 9:00-11:30 am. We hope this makes their transition to
school just a little bit easier. Remember this is a drop off event and takes the place of meet
the teacher night.

Take a moment to look at what learning looks like at WGA and our supply list (please note
that CUSD provides all necessary learning materials and donations are completely at your
discretion).

We are looking forward to meeting you, working with you and making this year an
opportunity of learning, adventure and fun!

Enjoy Your Summer!

The Kinder Team
Mrs. Jones, Mrs. King, Mrs. West

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1vKlvnV1T1a9kwG5odPvjF406fNAoVUgsdk2_69MA0vo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/140cOmfom-aU4ja-YdTpia3kVRKyEcSzYsZV8W5t_V4E/edit?usp=sharing

